AMERADAR HESS CORPORATION
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= MONUMENT, NEW MEXICO 88265

New Mexico 01l Conservation Division July 14, 1986
P.0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attn. My, Jerry Sexton

Mr. Sexton:

Amerada Hess Corporation respectfully requests your consider-
ation concerning the enclosed repair procedures for the State
0 #4 and State T #6. The repair procedures were based upon our
canversation on July 11, 1986, concerning mechanical integrity
standards in the Monument area. Thank you for your assistance
in this matter.

Sincerely,

(M‘ “ﬁ»’\k

Eric Haas
Petroleum Engineer
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